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September 5, 2000 

CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 56Z-334-CS/CM/RS 

ISSUED BY: Bureau of Collections,  
Division of Child Support, Case Management, and Refugee Services 

SUBJECT: Comm. 184, “Child Support- Paying the Family First,” new 

Summary 

The Parental Responsibility and Work Opportunity Reconcilation Act of 1996 (PRWORA) has 
changed the way past-due child support is paid.  The attached brochure, entitled “Child Support- 
Paying the Family First,” provides information about how these changes affect the way that the 
Child Support Recovery Unit (CSRU) and the Collection Services Center distribute the support 
the Department receives.  

The Collections staff will provide the brochure to custodial and noncustodial parents in a mass 
mailing beginning July 2000.  Local CSRU offices shall provide this pamphlet to people 
inquiring about the changes due to new “family first” distribution.  Local CSRU offices shall 
also display and make this pamphlet available to the general public with other informational 
materials.  

Effective Date 

Upon receipt. 

Materials Superseded 

None 

Additional Information 

An initial supply of the brochure has been sent to all CSRU local offices.  Order additional 
supplies from Anamosa in the usual manner.   

Contact your regional collections administrator if you need additional information. 
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